

Woodseaves C.E (C) Primary Academy Inspire Respect Achieve

29th November 2016

Dear Parents,

On Friday, 9th December 2016, we would like to take the children in Reception and Class 1 to Birches Valley to visit Santa and his Reindeer in his Grotto. A coach will collect them at 9.15am and will bring them back by 2.30pm.

All children should come to school dressed in non-uniform. Given that the majority of the trip will be spent outside, we advise they wear warm casual clothing (plenty of layers) including a named warm coat, hat, scarf, gloves and bring wellies in a bag. Sensible shoes should also be worn to and from school.

A disposable packed lunch WILL be provided by the school. Please indicate your child's sandwich preference below. However, if you would prefer to organise your own packed lunch, then please indicate this on the slip below. Please ensure that all packed lunches come in a named plastic carrier bag which we can dispose of after lunch.

In order to cover transport and entry fees, we respectfully ask for a voluntary contribution of £12.00 per child, which can be paid via your parent pay account. If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to speak to me.

Yours sincerely

T Gallan			
Mrs P Gallant <u>Headteacher</u>			
BIRCHES VALLEY			
I give permission for my child 9 th December 2016.	······································	to visit Bir	ches Valley on Friday,
Sandwich Choice: Chee	se 🗌	Ham 🗌	Tuna 🗌
\square I enclose a voluntary contribution	of £12.00 to	wards the cost.	
☐ No packed lunch required.			
Signed:	D	ate:	

Woodseaves C.E (C) Primary Academy

Dicky's Lane, Woodseaves, Stafford, ST20 0LB

Phone: 01785 284212 Headteacher: Mrs P Gallant

Email: headteacher@woodseaves.staffs.sch.uk

www.woodseaves.org.uk

